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Public input needed on updates to the 2011 Trail and Bikeway Plan
Public Meeting is May 10

 

 
[Duluth, MN] - The public is invited to give input on the draft updates to the 2011 Trail and Bikeway Plan. The updated Plan is
designed to combine into one document the City's current planning efforts, feasibility study results and completed projects from the
past five years. The focus area of the updated Plan is in the ½ and ½ tourism tax corridor from 14th Avenue West to Chambers
Grove Park. The 2011 Plan can be viewed on the City's webpage at,  http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/trails-bikeways/  (Click on the
"Trail and Bikeway Plan" in the right hand menu bar).

The meeting will take place on:
Tuesday, May 10, 5:30-7 pm

City Center West – 5830 Grand Avenue
The updated Plan will be posted for two weeks on the City of Duluth website, following the meeting, to gather additional input.
http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/trails-bikeways/
 
For more information, contact Judy Gibbs, Trail and Bikeway Coordinator, at jgibbs@duluthmn.gov or 218-730-4308.
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